
MEMORANDUM 

   

 

 TO: Airport Advisory Board 

 FROM: M McPherson, City Administrator 

 SUBJECT: Manager’s Report 

         DATE:     July 5, 2022 

  

 
AWOS Relocation 
See attached letter to the agencies regarding the City’s siting preference. 
 
Development 
Work has started on the Glenn Metalcraft site as well as the installation of the infrastructure for the 
Business Park. 
 
Progress on the other projects mentioned in the March update continues to move forward. 


